
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law  
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under section 43 of               
the National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matter. 

Under section 41 of the NEL, the Ministerial Council on Energy (MCE) has given written 
direction to the AEMC to conduct a review into the current electricity distribution network 
planning and expansion arrangements which exist across the National Electricity Market, and 
propose recommendations to assist in the establishment of a national framework for electricity 
distribution network planning.  

Further details on the above matter are available on the AEMC’s website at 
www.aemc.gov.au, including a copy of the MCE’s terms of reference for the review.  
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